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p.m. Both meetings will be
held in the Gallery Lounge

"We want as much

meeting is scheduled for Jan
23, 1997, in the Gallery

student input as possible on
this," said SGA President
Frank Nieves in the senate
meeting Oct. 22. "We might
not see the benefit of this,
but students in future gener-
ations will"

All proposals for
future use of the space must

be received in the office of
physical plant, and directed
to the task force chair, Ed
Dankanich. Proposal dead-
line is 5 p.m., Nov. 27, 1996

A second college

Lounge. The purpose of the
meeting is to review all the
proposals that were submit-
ted with the campus commu-
nity.

The committee wil I
submit its final recommenda-
tions to Dr. James D. South,
associate prom:At for admin-
istration on March 1, 1997.

To find out more
information about the pro-
posal process, contact the
task force chair Ed
Dankanich at (717) 948-
6235, or any member of the
committee

Candidates need to have a

GPA of at least 3.2 and may
be either full-time or part-

time students
application can be obtained
from Nancy Hollis by calling

948-6759 or by contacting

Dr. Mazis at 948-6202.

MEET PROVOST AND
DEAN

JOHN BRUHN
AND

STUDENT GOVERNMENT
REPRESENTATIVES

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 4
AND

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 2 1

7 TO 8: 1 5 pm IN THE

MAIN Lobby
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(And Do It With A Lot Of Style.)

For more information
about the Fencing club, con-
tact Rachel Wright at 761-
0550, or via e-mail at
rwright@ptdprobg.net.
There is also a mailbox for
the Fencing club in the stu-
dent activities office.

Toyota's Affordable Sporty Fun Car.

SEE YOUR TOYOTA DEALER TODAY (93 TOYOTA
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relate to, music
Because performing

and creating music is how
Bell makes his living and
pays for his college educa-
tion, Bell says that his com-
mitment to Fuel comes "first
and foremost."

However, despite the
band's schedule, Bell com-
mits time and a concentrated
effort to his course work so
that he can "absorb" the
material and achieve the
maximum benefit from his
academic experience, he says.

"On the way to a club,
Carl will be sitting in the car
with a flashlight in his
mouth, reading a book,"
Abbott says.

He says that Bell also
studies and reads assign-
ments between sets.

"And we have been in
some pretty horrendous band
rooms," he adds.

SGA wants to
"lock up"
volunteers
Jody L. Jacobs
Editor

attempting to make arrange-
ments with the campus police
to have their officers make

The student govern-
ment association (SGA) i s

the "arrests."
Provost and Dean,

John H. Bruhn; Associate
Provost for Administration,
James South; and Director of
Student Affairs, Donald
Holtzman have volunteered to
give up their freedom for this
fundraising event, Bankos
said.

planning a "lock up" fund-
raiser for Nov. 20.

The SGA is seeking
faculty and staff volunteers
who are willing to be locked
up "for fun" in the Olmsted
Building lobby, according to
SGA Vice President, Liane
Bankos. "Actually, it's not the

fundraising that I'm focusing
on," the vice president said,
"it's getting students more
involved in fun campus activ-
ities that's important to me."

If you would like to

wlunteer to be "locked up"
on Nov. 20, or would like

Those who allow
themselves to be "arrested"
should be sponsored by an
individual or group.
Students can even arrange to
have faculty and staff
"locked up," Bankos said.
Once jailed, the individual
will receive one phone call to arrange an "arrest," call

L iane Bankos in the SGA
office at (717) 948-6137.

raise money in order to

"bail" themselves out, she
added.

Bankos said she is
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Bell says that his two

lives as rock musician and
college student are actually
quite complimentary. It is a
difficult schedule, but he
says that it suits him.

The band now awaits
the release of their compact
disc "Porcelain" in mid-
November.

Bell anticipates that
the time he must dedicate to

Fuel will increase and that
the band's schedule will
become more hectic then.

Although his educa-
tion is important to him, Bell
says that he might not be
able to attend classes next
semester so that he can
direct his attention to the
opportunities that the band
will have after the CD is
re leased.

"I've been pursuing
this for so long, I'm at the
point of no return," he says


